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Initial Report, 16 July 2020

The College of Charleston submitted its Funding Certification and Agreement for the institutional
portion and received its Grant Award Notification on May 7, 2020.

To date, The College of Charleston has not drawn down any of the institutional portion of this funding,
and is carefully considering how to allocate the funds to cover costs associated with significant changes
to delivery of instruction due to the coronavirus, in accordance with Section 18004(c) of the CARES

Act.



